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OUR	VISION
St.	Louis	County	is	a	
welcoming,	
prosperous,	 and	safe	
community	where	.	.	.	
people	have	an	
opportunity	to
grow	up	and	grow	old	
successfully.



AGE-FRIENDLY	FOCUS	AREAS



278,240
45-64	year	olds

160,600
65+	year	olds



317,830 399,950 424,632



Partner	Trailblazer	 Volunteer	Trailblazer	Parks	Department	
Trailblazer	



ASSESSMENT

• Data	Profile
• Elder	Index
• Life	Expectancy
• Community	

Health	
Assessment

• Senior	Housing
• Public	Sector	

Services	
Inventory

• Place-Based	
Initiatives



ELDER	ECONOMIC	INDEX







MUNICIPAL	TOOLKIT	

• How-to	Needs	
Assessment

• Asset	Mapping
• Surveys
• Facilities	Audit
• Resource	Referral	

Guide
• Home	Care	&	

Repair	Checklist
• Older	Adult	

Boards	&	
Commissions

• Code	Changes
• Website



WHO’s	100	Best	Age-
Friendly	Practices	in	Action









IMPLEMENTATION

St.	Louis	County	Older	Adult	
Commission	Launches	in	2017



Missouri Revised Statutes
Section 67.990

Senior Citizens’ Services 
Fund Tax

The governing body of any 
county or city not within a 
county may, upon approval of 
a majority of the qualified 
voters of such county or 
city voting thereon, levy 
and collect a tax not to 
exceed five cents per one 
hundred dollars of assessed 
valuation…for the purpose of 
providing services to 
persons sixty years of age 
or older.

R 241,043	(49%)	YES
R 254,089		(51%)NO

NOTE:		Proposition	S	passed	overwhelmingly	in	the	City	of	St.	Louis	



SHARE	WISDOM

• Be	data-driven	and	people-
centric

• Create	a	path	to	action
• Use	an	“age-friendly”	lens
• Remember,	innovation	is	a	
team	sport

• Benchmark,	measure	impact,	
share	results



WEB:	WWW.STLOUISCO.COM/AGEFRIENDLY
EMAIL:	AGE-FRIENDLY@STLOUISCO.COM

Lori	J.	Fiegel
(314)	615-5413

lfiegel@stlouisco.com


